
residency. We plan to continue serving the 
Lord with Teen Missions at the home base 
here in Florida. After we are done with the 
green card, we are trusting God to go back 
to the mission field wherever the Lord opens 
the door within TMI and of course with 
permission from our leaders. Please continue 
to pray for us during this transition. Also as 
we go through counseling for the trauma of 
the robbery, please pray for the healing hand 
of the Lord to touch us as a family.

In conclusion, 
we want to 
thank you all for 
your prayer and 
financial support 
that you have 
been rendering to 
us. We really pray 
that God will bless 
and keep you in 
all of your ways 
and make them 
straight.

Prayer Requests:
1. Good health 
2. God’s guidance in transition 
3. Protection for family
4. God’s peace and provision
5. Green Card process to go smoothly

In Christ,

Robert, Dorah, Esther, Ethan and Elisha 
Yoder

Is 41:10
Ps 124 

Dear Family and Friends,

Greetings from the Yoders in the Wonderful 
name of our Saviour Jesus Christ. We hope 
and trust that you are all well by His Grace. 
We thank God for each time and season of 
our lives. He is God ever present in good 
times and in hard times. We thank Him for 
He has allowed us to see a new day and has 
counted us among the living. Praise the Lord!

We left South Africa last year on the 17th 
of November 2023. We have been in the 

USA for a little 
over two months 
and it has been a 
great blessing to 
be able to spend 
T h a n k s g i v i n g 
and Christmas 
with family. The 
last time we 
were home for 
those holidays 
was 2011. Apart 
from visiting with 

family, God has given us an opportunity to 
travel and visit churches and friends from 
January into February. It has been a fun trip 
as God blessed us with six inches of snow in 
Kentucky and three inches in Ohio. We were 
able to do some sledding and have snowball 

fights. We have also 
started to homeschool 
the children again. 
Praise the Lord!

We continue to thank 
God for His Mercy 
which endures forever 
and His goodness that 
continues to follow 
us all the days of our 

lives. Since the last newsletter up to now, 
we have not heard from the South Africa 
Police Services about the robbery. We 
choose to trust God and believe one day it 
will be known and justice will be served in 
His time.

We thank God for the leadership of Teen 
Missions for allowing us to come home and 
for arranging for some counseling for us. We 
pray the Lord will perfect the healing that 
He has already begun in us as a family.

We also wanted to 
let you know that we 
plan to be in the USA 
for a longer period of 
time on this trip, to 
work and God willing, 
to get Dorah a green 
card or permanent 

I would like to have a part in the ministry of 	______________________________________________________________
     p  $________ monthly pledge       p $________  one-time gift       p  $ ________ other (please specify)
     p I wish to be a Prayer Partner      Now you can donate online at TEENMISSIONS.ORG/give

Name ____________________________________________________________
Address __________________________________________________________
City _______________________ State/Prov. ______ Zip/Postal Code _________
Phone  ___________________________________________________________
E-mail  ___________________________________________________________

Note: In order for your contribution to be tax 
deductible, checks must be made payable to Teen 
Missions (the missionary’s name should not appear 
on the check). Please enclose this coupon with 
your contribution to assure proper designation.

Robert & Dorah YoderIn the U.S. mail to:
Teen Missions Int’l, Inc.

885 East Hall Road 
Merritt Island, FL 32953

E-mail: info@teenmissions.org
321-453-0350

In Canada mail to:
Great Commission Foundation

PO Box 14006
Abbotsford, B.C. V2T 0B4

CANADA

Winter 2024

TEENMISSIONS.ORG/MISSIONARY/YODER

News from the Yoders
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INSIDE: News from your missionary!
INSIDE: News from your missionary!

Sojourner Campus Days 
March 6 - 8

Want to tour the Sojourner School of Min-
istry campus, preview our Bible classes, 
participate in chapel, meet our staff , and 
experience Sojourner life?

Come visit Sojourner School of Ministry 
for Campus Days! Stay in the dorms, en-
gage in the normal school life of our cur-
rent students, and see what life is like on 
Merritt Island. You will also get to be a part 
of our weekly Community Night where we 
come together as a student body to wor-
ship, play games, and/or relax!

Ministry Update
Teen Missions International Winter 2024
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The Tough Gator 5K Mud Run is an “event with a purpose!” 
100% of the proceeds from our annual fundraiser in 2023 were sent to our TMI ministries 
overseas.  The proceeds assisted families and orphans with school fees, uniforms, food, and 
other daily needs.  It was also used in unexpected ways. This is a story from our Malawi 
country coordinator, Miscious.

“Greetings in Jesus name. When I visited the Wellman Family Rescue Unit, 
I found this poor Agogo (grandmother) sitting down. I felt sorry. She does 
not have anyone to help her. Her house is just by the entrance of our min-
istries, and she struggles with the rain daily. She did not beg anything from 
us, but when I saw this, I discussed what we can do to help her.” Miscious 
and the Malawi staff  had some bricks to start helping build a house but 
didn’t have cement or other materials needed.  Miscious was able to use 

$300 from the Mud Run money they had received to build a new house for her. Miscious says that the 
Agogo appreciates the house and said, “Teen Missions has given her a new life and she has seen the love 
of God.” The chief of the local village said that, “It is a real gesture that Teen Missions is here to show the 
love of Christ.”
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Lead a Team 
This Summer!
Spring Leaders Seminar 
Feb 29 - March 3

Join Our Staff  Family!
First Step Orientation
March 4 - 8

Our current reality has taught us all that 
we live daily on the edge of eternity.  Come 
and join the Teen Missions family and have 
the privilege of working toward eternity’s 
reward!  First Step is the opportunity to 
come and see what Teen Missions is doing 
worldwide.  Positions are available in 
Graphics, Computers, Finance, Mechanics, 
Maintenance, Video, Promotions, Offi  ce 
Work, Landscaping, and at various 
overseas bases. 

TOUGH GATOR
5K MUD RUN

Before After
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) Gain Valuable
Experience
— Teach Bible Studies
— Build valuable skills in  
 youth ministry 

Help Youth
— Discover gifts and abilities
— Grow closer to the Lord
— Develop a burden and heart for 
 world missions
— Impact nations and eternity

M
at

ro
n 

U
ni

ts
:

G
irl

s 
ca

re
d 

fo
r ..

...
..4

37
Sa

lv
at

io
ns

 ..
...

...
...

...
.9

6

Bo
ot

 C
am

ps
:

Le
ad

er
s 

 ...
...

...
...

...
..

81
6

Te
am

 m
em

be
rs

  .3
,2

39
Sa

lv
at

io
ns

:  
...

...
20

,6
71

Re
sc

ue
 U

ni
ts

:
C

hi
ld

re
n 

ca
re

d 
fo

r  6
,6

41
Sa

lv
at

io
ns

 ..
...

...
...

...
..

39
7

St
a�

  a
nd

 S
tu

de
nt

s:
St

aff
   

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

.3
80

In
te

rn
s .

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
.1

26
St

ud
en

ts
 ..

...
...

...
...

...
.4

50


